
Public Safety Committee Meeting 
September 25, 2014 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:30pm.  Members in attendance included Ed Meier (chair), 
Willis Dillworth (Ald. rep.), Jeff Lofton, Jim Christian, Barbara West (new member) 
 
Correction to last month’s minutes are to include:  The mayor stated that street 
crosswalks are in progress not Alderman Dillworth. 
 
Schools are back in session.  Be aware of children getting on and off busses.  Watch for 
children as they cross the street.  Be aware of children in the neighborhood and where 
they get dropped off each day to watch for anything suspicious. 
 
Review of police report.  There was a question about the calls to West Florissant 
Avenue.  Ed Meier will ask the police chief about these calls. 
 
New Business:  Board member Al Chamberlain’s wife has passed away.  Funeral will be 
at Granberry Mortuary on Jennings Station Road on Friday, September 26, 2014. 
 
New member Barbara West asked about our duties as a committee and committee by-
laws.  It was noted that there is some information on the city website, 
www.cityofbn.com.  Ed Meier will bring more information to the next meeting. 
 
National Night Out is Tuesday, October 7. 2014.  Let city hall know if you are having a 
neighborhood event. 
 
Discussion about the town hall meeting that was held on Thursday, September 18. 
2014. 
 
Reminder that if streetlights are out or remain on constantly to contact city hall with the 
ID# posted  on the lamppost.  The ID#’s usually start with BF. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:05pm made by Jeff Lofton, seconded by Barbara West, motion 
passed. 
 
Next meeting will be on Thursday, October 23, 2014. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jim Christian 
Acting Secretary 
 
 


